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Year 2 Visit to Godstone Farm – Tuesday 8th July 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,        

We are excited to inform you that we have confirmed a visit to Godstone Farm on Tuesday 8th July 2025.  

This trip will build on our Science learning and enrich the children’s understanding of animals and living 

things. We will be participating in activities which will involve planting, learning about mini beasts and 

having the chance to learn about the animals from farm experts during a guided walk.  

The children will be travelling by coach and will need to come to school at the normal time and will be 

ready to be collected from school at the usual time, 3.10pm.  The children should wear their school uniform 

with trainers, a waterproof coat if wet and sun hat/lotion if hot.  

Please provide a healthy packed lunch for your child. Please note that we are a nut free school.  If you 

would like a Chartwells packed lunch (half a sandwich, carrot sticks and a piece of fruit) please order this via 

ParentPay by Thursday 26th June.    

We are incredibly fortunate that our PTA are subsidising this enrichment learning experience through their 
generous donation, thank you. The cost for this visit will be £19.50 per child, which will cover the cost of 
travelling, entrance to Godstone Farm and insurance. The contribution is voluntary but we must point out 
that the trip may not take place unless all parents, who are able, are willing to contribute.  If you have any 
concerns about meeting the cost, please contact Mrs Spencer, in confidence. Payments can be made via 
School Gateway https://login.schoolgateway.com and need to be paid in full by Friday 20th June 2025. 
 
We are also looking for a small number of parent volunteers. Please indicate on the Google form if you are 

available to help on the day. If there are a number of offers, we will draw names out of a hat and we will 

contact you directly to confirm.  We may also ask for standby helpers, in the event that someone is unable 

to attend on the day.    

Please complete the Google form and make payment by Friday 20th June at the latest.  

https://forms.gle/zR6oyRrLoLTgUuKD9  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Barlow Miss Skepper Ms Davies  
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